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The Federal Communications Commission (FCC or Commission) is submitting a non-substantive change request for OMB control number 3060-0010. The reason for the change request is correct the title of the information collection since the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) last approved the collection on April 10, 2019.  The correct title for the collection is Ownership Report for Commercial Broadcast Stations, FCC Form 323; Section 73.3615, Ownership Reports; Section 74.797, Biennial Ownership Reports. The title on the form has also been updated. 

[bookmark: _Hlk525117673]The title change does not impact the burden hours or cost for this collection. 
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